
August 7, 2020 

NEWSLETTER 

Tuition Waiver for UT-AAUP Faculty Dependents 

 

UT-AAUP faculty are reminded that tuition waiver for dependents is covered under Article 13.5 

of the Lecturer CBA and Article 14.5 of the T/TT CBA. 

 

The UT-AAUP typically receives faculty emails at the start of each Semester complaining that a 

tuition waiver application for a spouse or dependent child has not been processed or has been 

rejected by HR.  

 

Any provisions of the UT tuition waiver policy that conflict with the CBAs do not apply to the 

UT-AAUP faculty. HR may become confused over UT policy vs. the CBAs. 

 

Faculty are advised to contact Don Wedding or Cyrus Hagigat at staff.utaaup@gmail.com if the 

tuition waiver is not processed by HR for a spouse or dependent. 
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